Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm interested in serving on the MCDW?2 sewer board empty seat for the balance of the current term as well as
the next term for which | was appointed.

Our lawyer, Laura Ratcliffe, confirmed this option with Katrina at the County and said you would mail me a
letter with an oath to sign and notarize - one for each term.

You should have all my information on file from the application process, but for ease of access I'll note my
mailing address again below.

Lisa Wieneke
P.O. Box 1204
Gualala, CA 95445

Please don't hesitate to call if there is anything else you need from me to move this process forward.

my thanks in advance, Lisa

Lisa Wieneke // Producer
+1-310-845-5150



